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Q.  Please provide an update on the development of new wind projects in the southern Labrador 1 

region as well as with respect to the potential development of hydroelectric sites at 5B and 8C-2. 2 

 3 

 4 

A. There have been no advancements that Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) is aware 5 

of on the development of new wind projects or hydroelectric sites at 5B and 8C-2 since the 6 

beginning of this proceeding. Therefore, Hydro cannot provide any update beyond what has 7 

already been provided. 8 


